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This week: 

Thank you to Mrs Roper who led a wonderful history workshop where the children learnt first-hand 

what it would have been like to live in the Iron Age. They investigated where local settlements were 

situated and practised skills like weaving, grinding wheat, foraging and house building with natural 

materials. The photos document the children’s learning ………                                       

                        

 

                    

 

                    

 

                                                               Have a lovely half term. 

                                                                         Mrs Moncrieff   



                               

 

 

 

 

                       

                                                                                                                                                                            

 

            

 

 

 

 

 


